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On November 12th, a Progress Report will be sent home with each child. The report will 

outline your child’s Learning Skills & Work Habits in the areas of organization, initiative, 

self-regulation, responsibility, independent work and collaboration. Strong learning 

skills and positive work habits are critical in succeeding in school and in life. Teachers and 

students have been and will continue to work together to understand what each of these 

skills mean and how they will be assessed. We have been working as a staff to determine  
behaviours that are indicative of each of the skills, what students need to demonstrate these 

skills and the strategies used to teach these specific skills. The first parent/teacher interviews 

are scheduled for November 14th (in the evening) and November 15th  (in the morn-

ing). At this time, you will have an opportunity to engage in conversation with your 

child’s teacher to discuss the development of the learning skills and work habits and how 

well your child is progressing towards the achievement of the curriculum expectations.  
 
From the Nutrition Basket Program to the Milk Program, from Pizza Lunches to School 

Council, from fundraising to library support, volunteers are instrumental in student well-

being. The hours that volunteers give to our staff and students to improve student achieve-

ment is admirable and so very much appreciated. We are so thankful for all that you do! 

 
Through analysis of report card data, EQAO data, classroom assessments and observations, 

the staff at Aurora Senior and George Street is working collaboratively to increase student 

achievement in the areas of reading, writing and mathematics. PA days, divisional meetings 

and staff meetings allow professional learning opportunities where we learn about the in-

structional strategies that will best support our students in achieving the curriculum expecta-

tions. We are once again very excited to be part of a new network of schools that is focusing 

on differentiated instruction which will support our schools’ School Improvement Plan and 

Challenge of Practice. 

 
Finally, on behalf of the staff at Aurora Sr., we would like to say good-bye to Ms. Ramrattan 

who has been the LTO in for our Gr. 4/5 class this year, while Ms. Johnson has been on ma-

ternity leave.  We want to thank her for all your hard work at Aurora Senior over the past 

year.  We appreciate her dedication to teaching and the wonderful work she has done with 

the students.  And a very warm welcome back to Kim Johnson who will be returning on 

Monday, November 4th to resume her teaching position in the Gr. 4/5 class.   

 

Sincerely, 

Jodi Sepkowski, Principal     Claudia Fischer, Vice Principal 

Jodi.sepkowski@yrdsb.edu.on.ca    Claudia.fischer@yrdsb.edu.on.ca 

Administrators’ Message 

www.aurorasenior.ps.yrdsb.edu.on.ca November 2013 

Aurora Senior  

News 

Jodi Sepkowski    

Principal 

Claudia Fischer    

Vice-Principal 

Gayle Brocklebank-

Vincent                  

Superintendent       

905.884.4477       

Peter Adams-

Luchowski            

Trustee                       

905.713.1729  

Upcoming Dates 
 

Nov. 11 - Remembrance Day 

Assembly @ 10 am 
 

Nov. 12 - Report Cards Go 

Home 
 

Nov. 14 - Friday Schedule 

- Parent/Teacher Interviews 
 

Nov. 15 - PA Day  
- Parent/Teacher Interviews 

1/2 day only 
 

Nov. 18 to 22 - U Got 

Dance, Arts Program  
 

Nov. 20 -  Gr.4 & 5 Wizard 

of Oz 
 

Nov. 21 - Photo Retake Day 
 

Nov. 26 - School Council 

Mtg. @ 7 pm 
 

Nov. 28 - Gr. 8 Girls HPV 2nd 

Dose 

- Girls Inc. Media Program 
 

Nov. 29 - Gr. 6 Zoo Trip 
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Please remember that the first place to visit at school is the office. 

The only way that we can assure the safety of all students is with 

your full participation! A “Sign-In” sheet is located in the office, 

and requires all visitors or volunteers to sign in when entering the 

building.  Please sign in at the office and obtain a “Visitor” badge 

so that you can quickly be identified by staff in the halls. Going 

directly to your child’s classroom only causes confusion in the 

hallways.  
 

REPORTING TO THE OFFICE WANTED 
SCHOOL  

ASSISTANTS!! 
If you are able 

to help out at 

the school and 

would like to 

have a paid job 

(1 hour/day), 

please contact 

the office at 

905.727.9751 

STAFF PARKING 

LOT 

A friendly reminder to 

parents that we only 

have a limited amount 

of parking spaces and 

they are reserved for 

staff.  We encourage 

parents to use our lower 

parking lot or to walk 

their children to school.  

Thank you for your co-

operation 

Lunch Drop Off 

Routine 
 If you need to drop 

a lunch off for your 

child, please bring it 

to the table outside 

the main office and 

be sure to clearly 

label it with your 

child’s name and 

teacher’s name. 

 

Office Telephone 
 
The student phone in the office is to 

be used in emergency situations only. 

Please ensure that your child comes to 

school with everything necessary for 

the day, i.e. lunch, books, water bot-

tle, after-school arrangements, when 

they need to be in the office for ap-

pointments, etc. It is very disruptive 

to have students leaving the class to 

make phone calls or having office 

staff having to interrupt the class. We 

know in some situations it is neces-

sary but we would like to try and keep 

this to a minimum 

Aurora Senior/George Street SAFE ARRIVALS 

November 2013 

Absences and Lates  
 
Parents, please try and remember 

to call the office when your child 

is going to be absent or late. The 

answering machine is on from 

4:30 p.m. to 8:00 a.m. so mes-

sages can be left at any time. Try-

ing to get in touch with parents 

unnecessarily is time consuming 

and could take time away if a 

child has really gone missing on 

route to school. 

905-727-9751 
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November 2013 

QSP Magazine Fundraiser 

A Success! 

 
A huge thank you to Aurora Senior Public School 

students, families and friends for participating in and sup-

porting our QSP Magazine Fundraiser.  We have reached 

our school goal of selling over $12,000 in magazine sub-

scriptions! 
 I would like to thank the staff and administration 

for their assistance and support.  A special thank you to 

Ms. Sepkowski and Ms. Fischer for providing incentives to 

the students, including No Homework Day and Banana 

Split Sundaes. 
 A special thank you goes out to Treasure Mill 

Foods who generously donated Banana Bread to our 

school for our first school wide incentive. It was a wonder-

ful, nutritious treat enjoyed by all students. 
 Congratulations to our Top Seller prize winner.  

This year’s prize of a $150.00 gift card to Upper Canada 

Mall goes to Katherine V. in Ms. Durham’s Class. 
 I would also like to thank parent volunteers  Lesley 

Williamson, Anne Cox, Sandra Kaszuba & Jackie Venneri 

for helping out with this fundraiser and a special thank you 

to Mrs. Ieraci and Ms. Stoecklin who have been a source of 

guidance and support throughout this campaign. 

 Way to go Aurora Senior!  

When we all work together we can make a difference! 

 

Cari Magder 

 

QSP Cookie Dough and Imagine Fundraiser 

 
 George Street & Aurora Senior families - it is that 

time again when our schools are selling cookie dough, gift-

ware and wrapping materials in time for the holidays.  This 

important fundraiser helps our schools raise funds to pur-

chase needed items throughout the schools that benefit 

both students and staff.  We hope you have taken the time 

to go through the brochures that went home at the end of 

October and are asking family and friends to purchase holi-

day items to help support your child’s school. 
 Orders are due no later than November 11, 

2013 
 Pick up will take place at Aurora Senior Public 

School the evening of Wednesday December 4, 2013. 
 This year our schools are participating in a special 

campaign run by QSP and an organization called Save the 

Children. For every 5 items purchased our school will earn 

1 chick to be donated to families in  

impoverished countries. 
 Come on George Street and Aurora Senior!  

Please send your order forms in and let’s help families 

around the world.  What a wonderful way to help start the 

holidays.  Your support not only helps your school but 

families in need! 

From all of us here at Aurora Senior  

and George Street 

 
Thank you to all the members of our community who were 

able to support our QSP fundraising drive.  The money 

raised will help the schools to acquire additional resources 

to support student achievement.  Special thanks to Cari 

Magder who coordinated the drive, and the team of parents 

who collected and sorted all of the  

orders and who have been tracking all of the returns.   

 

Your time and efforts are much appreciated.   

We couldn’t do it without you! 
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We are Aurora Senior Public School 

 
We are alearning and we try our very best to achieve our goals.  Success is every-

one’s accomplishment to celebrate. 
 

We take responsibility for our work, our words, and our actions and we try to make 
good choices. 

 
We encourage one another to learn new and important lessons by taking risks and 

making mistakes. 
mbitious in our  

We take care of ourselves and respect each other so we can learn, laugh, and live 
each day to the fullest. 

 
We treat each other fairly, truthfully, and honestly, always remembering how we 

would like to be treated. 
 

We accept, honour, and celebrate our differences because we know that it’s what is 
on the inside that matters most. 

 
We try to make a difference every day by keeping our school healthy, safe, clean, 

and happy. 
 

We welcome everyone in our work and play so that everyone feels included and has 
a role to play. 

 
At Aurora Senior, everyone belongs!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

COURAGE 
We face challenges directly .  We seek 

help from others when necessary.  We 

do the right thing even when it may be  
unpopular.  We are able to recognize 

risks and danger and  do not take un-

wise risks to gain the approval of those 

around us.   

BOARD VISION 

We unite in our purpose 

to inspire and prepare 

learners for life in our 

changing world  

Avoiding the Flu 
The flu spreads quickly and easily from an infected person to others through: 

 Coughing 

 Sneezing 

Touching contaminated surfaces (such as toys, doorknobs and unwashed hands) 
Everyone is at risk of getting the flu; protecting yourself also protects the people 
around you. 
Young children, older adults and people with weakened immune systems are at higher 
risk for becoming very ill as they may develop other problems, such as pneumonia and 
require hospitalization.  
  
How to avoid the Flu:  

 Get the flu shot 

Wash your hands well and wash them often using soap and warm water 
If soap and water are not available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer 
Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth 

How to avoid spreading the Flu: 
You may not know at first that you have the flu virus. It may be a day or even a week 
before you get sick. During that time you can spread the flu to others. 
  
If you are experiencing flu-like symptoms: 

 Sneeze or cough into your sleeve or a tissue, not your hand 

 Throw away used tissues after each use 

 Wash your hands often 

 Clean and disinfect shared surfaces 

 Limit your contact with others 

 Stay home if you are sick. 
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November 2013 

A BIG THANK YOU TO TREASURE MILLS INC.. 

 
ASPS and GSPS would like to acknowledge the generous donation of the mini banana chocolate chip 

loaves that all students received as their 1st incentive prize for the QSP magazine fundraiser! 

 

Treasure Mills is a local manufacturer of Nut-Free and School Safe snacks.   

 
They have a variety of wonderful packaged treats available at your local grocery in the baked goods 

department, as well as at Costco. 

 
Please consider supporting this company the next time you are shopping for School Safe snacks for 

your student. 
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Attached you will find the Samko Toy Flyer for this holiday season.  Aurora Senior P.S. is registered as a fund-

raising recipient & it is so easy to support our school.  Simply SHOP & STAMP! 
 

When your are cashing out during our registered days (November 20 to December 1) please inform the cashier of 

the registered group name (Aurora Senor P.S.) and the cashier will then stamp the itemized receipt with the fund-

raising stamp. Simply turn the receipt into the school & then turn in all receipts for a % back.  The funds will go to 

support classroom resources.   

Happy Shopping! 

November 2013 Page 6 



 

 

November 2013 Page 7 



 

 

November 2013 Page 8 



 

 

Page 4 
November 2013 Page 9 



 

 

November 2013 Page 10 



 

 

November 2013 Page 11 


